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REMINGTON ARMS COMPANY, INC. 

TO: 

FROM: 

RE: 

DATE: 

FRED SUPRY 

JANN JONES 

LEGAL DEPARTMENT 
MEMffiWIDIJM 

CARLTON P. NEWMAN -Pre-Lit 

November 14, 2002 

Direct Phone: (336) 548-8513 
Direct Fax: (336) 548-$810 

jonesja@remington.com 

Fred, I received today a Jetter from a Patrick A. Quinn, Esq. on behalf of the 
above-referenced claimant. Mr. Newman claims that he was going hunting with a friend 
and when he closed the bolt of bis pre-1982 Model 700 after loading, it discharged and 
sent the bullet through the lower portion of the rear door and into the step bar on the 
outside of his friend's truck. Mr. Quinn states in his letter that he is not at this time 
counsel of record for Mr. Newman and therefore, you may contact Mr. Newman directly. 
I received the letter today, November 14, the letter is dated November 8, Mr. Newman is 
demaruling that payment be made to him directly within ten (IO) days from the date of 
the letter, which is November 8. Please proceed to investigate this matter. Please copy 
me on any and all correspondence. 

JAJ/dsg 
Enclosures 
cc: Mark A Little, Executive Vice President, CFO and CAO 

Anne E. Cohen, Esq. 
Dale G. Wills, Esq. 
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